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Welcome to the third edition of the PREVENTT e-bulletin. We hope these will keep you better 
updated on progress of the trial and any other notices.  
 
PREVENTT Coordinating Centre 
With the start date of the trial coming ever closer, we are very much looking forward to working 
with you all and we hope you are looking forward to working with us too. We would like to introduce 
you to our PREVENTT team here at the London School of Hygiene and Tropical Medicine:  

 Tim Clayton – Co-investigator 

 Rosey Knight – Senior Trial Manager 

 Steven Robertson – Senior Data Manager 

 Laura Van Dyck – Trial Manager 

 Tim Collier – Trial Statistician 

 Rebecca Matthews – Trial Assistant 

 
Starting May 2013  

 Rebecca Swinson - Assistant Trial Manager  

 

You will probably have contact with most of us over the course of the trial and we all look forward to 
meeting you at the Investigator Meeting. If you have any questions, feel free to contact any of us 
through the PREVENTT email address: preventt@lshtm.ac.uk 
 
Investigator Meeting 
There are still a few people who have not yet sent back their reply slip for the investigator meeting. 
We urge you to send back your reply, even if you cannot make it. The confirmed number of guests is 
now at 53 and we are hoping to have more.  
 
Trial Website 
We are in the middle of developing the PREVENTT trial website and we hope to have it up and 
running very soon. This website will contain all sorts of important information, FAQs and useful links 
but if there is anything in particular that you think would be useful to have on the trial website, 
please let us know.  
 
Protocol 
Copies of the protocol are available on request. 
 
If you have any ideas or questions for future e-bulletins, please send them in.  
 

mailto:PREVENTT@lshtm.ac.uk


Best wishes  
 
Rebecca 
 
 


